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Congratulations on the 31st Anniversary of your Holy Blessing on 14th October, 1982

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
I want to take this opportunity to wish you my warmest congratulations on the 31st Anniversary of your Holy 
Blessing on 14 October, 1982. For the past three decades, you have faithfully supported the Providence 
through upholding the Blessing and working together with our True Parents. Because of your faith and efforts, 
we could celebrate Foundation Day together with True Parents and enter the Era of Cheon Il Geuk.  
 
I hope that you and your family are well and in good health and pray for Heaven’s abundant blessings to be 
with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Young Shik An and Mi Jung Cho 
President FFWPU Europe 


